COACHING FEEDBACK FORM

The quality of the South Bruce Minor Hockey coaching is extremely important in our efforts to ensure a fun
and rewarding hockey experience for our players. Please take a few minutes to complete this form to provide
feedback to the SBMHA. Return the completed form to the SBMHA Secretary, Pamela Martin at
pamderek@wightman.ca or by delivering it to any SBMHA Executive Member. The information provided on
this sheet will be reviewed and discussed by the SBMHA Executive and Coaches Committee and will be kept
confidential.

Parents are encouraged to include both positive and negative feedback. Forms must include your name
(anonymous forms cannot be reviewed).

Year: 2015-2016

Name of Coach:

Name of Assistant Coach:

Name of Trainer:

Name of Manager:

Other:

Please rate the Coach according to your level of satisfaction using the following scale by checking

1 “not satisfied” to 5 “very satisfied”

11213145 1121314
Try-out / Evaluation Process Conduct during games
Knowledge of hockey Fair Play Code
Keeps parents informed Attitude towards Players
Organization of practises Player motivation
Practice drills suitable for age Individual Skill development
Progressive practises Team play development
Teaching Techniques

Overall Rating:

Coach

Asst. Coach
Trainer
Manager
Other
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Comments (likes, dislikes, areas to improve):

Would you welcome this coach for your son/daughter again? YES NO

Parent/Guardian Name:




